
From: Joe Golden
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Comment: C & H Permit Request/Ellis Campbell Facility
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2016 8:05:42 AM

March 31, 2016
 
Please do not allow any dispersal of hog waste that would be upstream of the current approved
fields. ADEQ is now aware of the concerns of citizens to the danger of spreading hog waste. Now is
the time for ADEQ  to do their duty to protect the air and water quality. I would recommend that C
& H ship the hog waste to Minnesota and spread it on the fields of Cargill owned property.
 
 
Joe Golden
1616 Windsor Drive
Harrison, AR 72601
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